
Hampstead Garden Design

Nora-Andreea Constantinescu,
Planning Officer,
Camden Council,
5 Pancras Square,
London,
N1C 4AG

Dear Nora,

Re: Discharge of Conditions for Planning Application DN2018/5612/P 95 Canfield Gardens

Please find attached documents which give further information on the glass balustrades proposed 
at 95 Canfield Gardens.  I would be grateful if you could advise if any further information is needed.  
in order to obtain a Discharge of Conditions for this planning application.  I can be contacted at 
sarah@hampsteadgardendesign.com or on 07838 250793.

Yours sincerely,

Sarah Oxby

Sarah Oxby trading as Hampstead Garden Design, 
18 Dorchester Gardens, London NW11 6BN. 07838 250 793  sarah@hampsteadgardendesign.com
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